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The mission of the Gowanda Free Library
is to provide a welcoming and enriching 

environment in which the library community 
can learn, engage and grow.
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Letter From the Director:

I am thrilled to look back at 2022 as a year of great growth for our library. We
saw more patrons, put more books in the hands of community members, and
saw more smiling faces at programs than we have in many, many years.

Some memories that come to mind are, our absolutely crazy wonderful Summer
Reading program where we had a record 106 readers sign up, our Halloween
Party which is always a blast for the kids and the staff, and of course our Adult
Book club; which over the past three years has grown in size, and in my heart.

I am writing this update for you all as I prepare to pass the torch to a new
Director, and though I am excited for the future, it is bittersweet. I will greatly
miss being a part of this amazing library. So as my final goodbye; thank you to
everyone who made me feel welcome,  who came out and supported us time
and again, and I know the future will always be bright for this little library. 

       Director - Hayley Wilkins
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Visitors to the Library  - 7,943

Cardholders -  2,109

Computer Session - 2,479

Print Materials for Loan - 10,272

Physical Items Checked Out - 6,099

Digital Items Checked Out - 739

Program Attendance - 1,572
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Thank you to all the individuals who gave to our solicitation for donations for 2022. 
We could not do what we do without you.
The Benton Family, Jay & Alice Bowers, Elaine Buckland, William & Joan Cain, Larry Carlson, Agnes
Cole, Mr. & Mrs. Harry Deeley, Vivan Dewey, Robert Dowery DDS, Karla Farner, Jim & Laurie Fort,
Kathryn Glovack, Dan & Pat Harrington, Kenneth Hawkins, Shirley & Allan Kerr, Stefanena Kyson,
Ryan Lipinski, Evon Lloyd, James Martin, Paul McDonald, Elnora W Nanna, David Nash, Barbara
Ozark, Edward Palen, Ava, Dolly, Ashley & Jesse Richmond, Patty & Tom Robinson, Ruth Rohrich,
Gail Rote, Carol Schuster, Pete Sisti, Joanne Sisti, James M. Smith, Dorthy Smith – Member of the
Friends of the Library, David Spulecki, Susan Trewer, John Walgus, and Robert & Patricia Zmuda.
In memory of:
Dan Harrington Sr., Dale Marie Koch, John & Elizabeth Tonella and Beverly Varney

Also a huge thank you to all the businesses who gave 
to our solicitation for donations for 2022. We are so 
grateful for your contributions. Community Bank N.A.,
 Designer Pools, Gabel Brothers Furniture, Honk’s 
Grape & Grain, Jesse’s Home & Gifts, Palm Gardens, 
Markham Bixby Agency, Slovenian Club of Gowanda
NY, and The Wicked Glen.


